Running head: ALE REFLECTION PAPER
2
ALE REFLECTION PAPER 

ALE Reflection Paper
000554249

Social Welfare Policy (SOCW-3306-030)
April 30, 2015
To begin the process of reflecting on this class, I first look at myself and the fact that I cannot believe the semester is coming to an end. At the beginning of this class I was nervous since this was my first semester at the Fort Worth campus. I did not know what to expect or how these classes would be compared to the ones I had at the Waco campus. I was extremely apprehensive about this class, the policy advocacy and analysis paper that would have to be completed.
In reflecting back on this class it has been an enjoyable experience which was not expected. I have enjoyed my interaction with my group and the policy that we are focusing on. I definitely believe that there is a need for more funding for afterschool programs. I enjoyed our meetings and the rally that we had for afterschool programs. I wish we could have had more of an audience/attendance at our rally but maybe a Saturday morning was not a good time. We did advertise on Facebook, verbally around school and to friends and family. It still was an enjoyable and learning experience. 

I definitely was dreading the analysis paper. I do not like research papers as it is always hard for me to find references, read them, apply them to my subject and to what I am trying to say. I often procrastinate on starting papers as was the case with this paper too. However, once I started it I realized it was not going to be a bad experience. I did better at processing and understanding information from references. I learned to word things better from the comments from the writing lab and Ms. Young, the instructor of this class. I do wish that I had gotten my drafts back from the writing lab faster and before my deadline for the final paper. This made me realize that when doing a paper at the end of a class I need to start it a lot sooner so the writing lab has plenty of time to get it back. Apparently, the writing lab is backed up toward the end of a semester. Overall, I believe I grew from the experiences in this class and enjoyed it.  
